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OPC Foundation appoints Stefan Hoppe as 
President and Executive Director

The OPC Foundation’s Board of Directors has elected Stefan Hoppe, Senior 

Manager Strategic Technologies at Beckhoff, as its new President and Executive 

Director. Beckhoff was quick to recognize the value of establishing standards 

in industrial automation and to implement them proactively in its products. For 

instance, in 2006, the company unveiled its first OPC UA Server, which it went 

on to officially market as a TwinCAT supplement and deploy in initial customer 

projects in 2007. To this day, Beckhoff is an active member of OPC Foundation 

Technical Working Groups and is currently involved in the companion specifi-

cations for Euromap, Robotics, Umati, PackML, Euromap and AutomationML. 

In addition, Beckhoff has the most recent versions of its products and their 

latest functionality tested every year to ensure their real-life interoperability 

and stability.

Hannover Messe USA meets IMTS: 
Beckhoff receives ministerial visit

As part of a four-day trip to the U.S. in September 2018, Prof. Andreas 

Pinkwart (right), Minister for Economic Affairs, Digitization, Innovation 

and Energy for the German federal state of North Rhine-Westphalia, 

visited the Beckhoff booth with a business delegation as part of the 

Hannover Messe USA meets IMTS show in Chicago. Pinkwart was 

greeted by TwinCAT Speech with the words: “Good morning Prof. 

Andreas Pinkwart. Welcome to the Beckhoff booth at Hannover Messe 

USA!” The government minister was then shown several more exhi-

bition highlights, including TwinCAT IoT, robotics, motion control and 

EtherCAT P, by Jörg Rottkord (left), Area Sales Manager North America, 

International Sales & Business Development.
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